
Dear JSMP Members  

May 17, 2020 

 

We deeply apologize to all of you that the registration system in JRC2020 web is not 

available, because we found serious system failures and then decided to recover the 

system by stopping it. For that reason, we will extend the term of JRC2020 web.  

 

Regarding the restarting date and time, we will announce it on the following site: 

  

https://jrc2020web.com/ 

 

If you noticed no "Medical Physicists" in the occupation selection list, we are very 

sorry for our mistake.  

 

You can enjoy the opening ceremony that was held on May 16, 2020 from the 

following site (YouTube):  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uLW-XzvxoXs&feature=emb_title 

 

119th JSMP President  

Hidetaka Arimura 

 


